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TOWN OF SHEFFIELD 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

AUGUST 10, 2011 
MT. EVERETT HIGH SCHOOL AUDITIORUM 

WORKING MEETING 
6:45 PM 

 
 
Board Members Present: Rene C. Wood, Chairman 
    Julie M. Hannum, Clerk 
    David A. Smith, Jr.  
 
Others Present:  Rhonda LaBombard, Town Administrator 
    Joseph A. Kellogg, Interim Town Administrator 
    Gary Brackett, Special Town Counsel 
 
Chairman Wood called the meeting to order at 6:45 pm. 
 
SPECIAL TOWN MEETING:  Discussion ensued regarding the motions for the two warrant 
articles on the Special Town Meeting Warrant and the School Committee’s vote to lower the 
assessment to meet the $5,812,155 that was approved at the June 23rd Special Town Meeting.  
Attorney Brackett explained that the State has no mechanism for canceling a Town Meeting once 
the warrant has been posted.    
 
Selectman Hannum moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Selectman Smith.  The motion 
carried unanimously.   
 
Chairman Wood adjourned the meeting at 6:55 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
 
Rhonda LaBombard 
Town Administrator  


